Requested Justification for Attending Conference
to Southern Business Education Association (SOUTHERN REGION COUNCIL)  
Justification for:  Elisha Wohleb


 Business/Marketing Education


The new Southern Region Council is a professional association for business and marketing educators at the secondary and post-secondary levels. The purpose of SOUTHERN REGION COUNCIL is to promote quality education in all phases of business and to encourage professional growth and cooperative interaction among all individuals involved in this field of education. The purposes of this Association are to: foster educational leadership; promote the cause of education by working for a higher quality of teaching in the area of business; encourage career development and professional growth among business education teachers; and develop relationships between business education and business enterprises that will provide an understanding necessary for preparing well-equipped business personnel.

Auburn University Business/Marketing Education faculty are often presenters at SOUTHERN REGION COUNCIL. SOUTHERN REGION COUNCIL membership provides a unified approach (national-regional-state) for outreach, research, and recruitment opportunities. As members, we attend and present at conferences with colleagues from other universities, current students, and potential students of our graduate programs. Membership in includes research publications and the opportunity to publish.

Attending the SOUTHERN REGION COUNCIL conference will provide a unified approach (national- regional-state) for outreach, research, and recruitment opportunities. The faculty and graduate student presentations at state, regional, and national conferences bring Auburn University's program to the attention of potential students, both undergraduate and graduate.  

Faculty memberships in SOUTHERN REGION COUNCIL support the Business/Marketing Education program by providing opportunities for greater visibility of the programs on the state, regional, and national levels that otherwise would not be achieved.   Membership provides incentives as well for the faculty by providing publication and networking opportunities that are not available without membership in these professional organizations.

